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FreeStar Financial Foundation Concludes 2024 with Final $2,800 Donation 
Celebrating Community, Commitment, and Philanthropy for our Veteran and Community nonprofit organizations. 

 

CLINTON TOWNSHIP, Mich. – FreeStar Financial Foundation is proud to announce a final 

contribution of $2,800 toward our 2024 charity efforts, bringing the total amount raised this 

year for its’ charity partners to over $21,000.00. These funds were generated through a variety 

of initiatives, including the Halloween Stroll, Jeans Days for credit union staff, spring plushie 

sales, and donor contributions. 

 

Our 2024 Charity partners - Macomb Foster Closet and Guardian Angels Medical Service 

Dogs - reflect the foundation’s commitment to supporting both the local community and military 

veterans. Macomb Foster Closet is a volunteer-run organization that provides free clothing and 

essential goods to children in foster care and their families. Guardian Angels Medical Service 

Dogs trains and provides service dogs to disabled individuals, enhancing their independence and 

quality of life. 

 

Impact and Generosity in 2024 

 

As part of the end of year wrap up, each of the charities received a $1,400 check, 

marking the completion of FreeStar Financial Foundation’s 2024 charity partnerships. The 

Foundation extends its’ heartfelt gratitude to all sponsors, members, volunteers, and team 

members whose generosity and dedication made last year’s success possible.  

 

A Legacy of Giving Back 

 

Founded in 1957 as Selfridge Air Force Base Credit Union, FreeStar Financial Credit Union 

has a long-standing tradition of serving its members and the broader community. Today, the 

Credit Union manages $332 million in assets and serves over 22,000 members through eight 

branches across Macomb and St. Clair Counties, welcoming anyone who lives, works, or 

worships in Michigan. 
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For decades, FreeStar Financial Credit Union has consistently supported the military and 

local communities where it serves. Building on this legacy, the credit union launched the 

FreeStar Financial Foundation in 2023 to deepen its commitment to community service. In just 

its first year the Foundation raised over $22,000 to benefit local nonprofits and military focused 

charities through strong fundraising and volunteer efforts. 

 

 

For more information, visit freestarfinancial.com or contact Vicki McIntosh at 

vmcintosh@freestarfinancial.com. 
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